
North Central Massachusetts Chamber and Resource Management, Inc. Announce 
Partnership 
 
 
The North Central Massachusetts Chamber of Commerce and Resource Management, Inc. (RMI) based in 
Fitchburg, MA are pleased to announce a new partnership that will benefit new and existing members of 
the Chamber. 
 
RMI is a local Professional Employer Organization (PEO) working with small businesses to provide “one 
stop shopping” for all of your employment related needs. RMI’s services are bundled to include integrated 
payroll/tax filing services, employee benefits, “Pay-As-You-Go” workers’ compensation insurance and 
Human Resource and labor law compliance guidance. 
 
With nearly 5,000 employees under the services of RMI, they are able to cost effectively provide group 
rates for employee benefits such as dental, health, vision, disability and life insurance, Section 125 as well 
as 401K retirement savings plan. 
 
The new partnership will provide members of the North Central Chamber of Commerce with discounted 
services from Resource Management, Inc. For more information regarding this partnership and how your 
business and employees can benefit, please contact Yasmin Loft at the North Central Massachusetts 
Chamber of Commerce at 978-353-7600 Ext. 234 or email at loft@massweb.org 
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